
STANLEY PARK JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Stanley Park Road, Carshalton, Surrey SM5 3JL 
 
A Foundation School in the London Borough of Sutton 
 

www.spjs.org 
 

E-mail:           office@spjs.org 
Telephone:   020 8647 7497  Fax: 020 8773 8590 

Headteacher:                       Amanda J Lamy  BA (Hons)  
Deputy Headteacher:         Julia Burridge     BA (Hons)   
   

 

20th September 2023 

JOIN US FOR AN EVENING OF SPORTING FUN! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to be able to offer you and your family a free evening of sports fun on Thursday 

28th September from 5pm to approximately 6.15pm. The following activities will be run by the 

teachers at SPJS: Archery, Rounders style game – Go for Glory, Netball, Table Tennis, Rounders & 

Dodgeball.  

 

The aim of the evening is to have fun and learn alongside your child whilst getting to know the 

teachers at SPJS. You are welcome to bring along siblings. If younger children come, parents are 

requested to support their children in the activities allocated and are responsible for them 

throughout the evening. We ask that if possible very young children do not attend due to the risk of 

them being hurt. 

 

Families are asked to arrive for a 5pm start where we will do a group warm-up and then the first 

session will start at 5.15pm. Please note that there will be a limit to the numbers of people in 

each activity and children must do the same activities as the adult they are attending with. 

Parents will also be responsible for any medication that needs to be given on the night so please 

ensure you bring them with you. e.g. inhalers. 

 

Everyone will have the opportunity to participate in two sporting events lasting approx. 30 mins each. 

Please bring a water bottle with you.   

 

If you would like to come and have fun please fill in the Google Form so that we can cater for the 

number of people attending. Places will be allocated first come first served bases. The closing 

date to reserve a place is Monday 25th September at noon. No late applications will be 

accepted. 
https://forms.gle/KWgb1HAiyQBrfBaj8  

 

Please note that most of the activities are outside so if there are adverse weather conditions, the 

evening may have to be cancelled. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss L Powell and Miss S Baldock 

PE Co-ordinators 

https://forms.gle/KWgb1HAiyQBrfBaj8

